
"Change the charges against Murray" – 
Justice for Michael Jackson  
 

February 17th 2010  

Brian Oxman, lawyer of Joe Jackson and legal 
consultant of the King of Pop for 23 years, 
together with Kathryn Milofsky, who works with 
Brian Oxman on some important projects for the 
defence of Michael Jackson, have been 
overwhelmed by the huge support showed by the 
fans who took place to the first Official 
Convention of the King of Pop, last Sunday in 
Milan. 
 
 
After the convention, organised by Legend Music 
Awards and MJPortal, Brian talked at the phone 
to Joe Jackson, Michael’s father. Joe was really 
impressed by the fact that so many people were 
ready to support the campaign for aggravating the 
charges against Dr. Conrad Murray, guilty of his 
son’s death. All that gave Joe a great interior 
strength for going on in his personal battle and 
obtaining justice for Michael. Joe personally 
thanks all of you for the support and your prayers 
for his family. 

 
 
"It was really great to talk with all fans on Sunday in Milan, to listen to their personal stories on 
Michael and also to understand your points of view”, Oxman said. We launched the “Campaign to 
Change the Charges” at your event and all fans must commit in this important project so that 
Michael can have justice. 
 
Oxman is persuaded, as we all, that the charges against Murray must be changed to “Second degree 
murder” for the negligence that the doctor showed and for the lack of concern for human life. 
 
 
We want Justice. The life of Michael Jackson has not been respected! 
 
Please call the prosecuting attorney of L.A. Steve Cooley (Phone 001.213.974.3512) or e-mail 
him at scooley@da.lacounty.gov to ask that the charges against Dr. Murray will become more 
serious. 
 
 
Source: our article. 
������������	�
���
��
��������
�	����
��������
�	����
���
��������������������
����������
���
���������

��������������������
�	����
�����
��


